
                                    
 Sunday Set Menu
Seasonal soup of the day/homemade 
bread/lightly salted butter

Crispy breaded whitebait/smoked 
paprika & confit garlic 
mayonnaise/lime wedge

Pressed ham hock terrine/spiced 
piccalilli/baby mixed 
leaves/toasted brown bread

Goats cheese pannacotta/toasted 
nuts/pickled beetroot/ages 
balsamic syrup
.......................
Slow roasted shoulder of 
pork/yorkshire pudding/roasted 
potatoes/camerlized carrots & 
onions/ honey roasted parsnips/ 
gravy 

Beer battered cod/chunky homecut 
chips/peas/tartare sauce

Slow roasted chicken leg/champ 
mash/buttered spring greens/ 
wholegrain mustard veloute

Garden pea and shallot 
tortellini/rocket/foraged herb 
pesto/parmesan
/toasted pinenuts
.......................
Sticky toffee pudding/toffee 
sauce/vanilla ice cream

Yummy Yorkshire ice cream sundae

Lemon/mixed summer berrie 
fool/crumbled shortbread

Yorkshire cheeses/fresh bread/oat 
biscuits/spiced pear chutney

Brunch
Served 11am - 1pm daily

Full wig breakfast: 
sausages/bacon/eggs/tomato/
mushrooms

Eggs benedict: 
bacon/muffin/hollandaise/spinach

Eggs florentine: 
spinach/hollandaise/muffin

Croque madame: egg/ham/cheese/mustard

Scrambled eggs/salmon/fresh bread

Creamed mushrooms on toast

  Sunday Set Menu
   Served every Sunday 12-6pm

2 courses                            

3 course

Children under 12 (3 courses)

Burgers
Big Wig burger; beef patty/burger 
sauce/gherkin/smokey bacon/cheddar 
cheese/tomato/gem lettuce/skinny 
fries                                  

Paradise Burger; Big Wig + BBQ 
Pulled Pork/skinny fries

Rare breed cumberland 
sausage/buttery mash/ caramelized 
onion gravy

Sandwiches/Bites
BLT/smoked streaky bacon/gem 
lettuce/beef steak tomato

Rare breed cumberland sausage 
butty/’slaw

Grilled free range chicken/wild 
garlic & nettle 
pesto/rocket/ciabatta

On the side
Hand cut chips/chilli salt
House salad/parmesan/aged balsamic 
Caesar salad
Cider vinegar slaw
Buttered new potatoes
Roast potatoes
Yorkshire pudding
Steamed seasonal greens
Pease note that some of our dishes may contain 

nuts or nut trace element
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